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NOTICE 174 OF 2013

INTERNATIONAL TRADE ADMINISTRATION COMMISSION

TERMINATION OF THE INVESTIGATION FOR REMEDIAL ACTION IN THE FORM OF A
SAFEGUARD AGAINST THE INCREASED IMPORTS OF FROZEN POTATO CHIPS

On 23 November 2012, the International Trade Administration Commission of South Africa
(the Commission) formally initiated an investigation for remedial action against the increased
imports of frozen potato chips Notice of the initiation of the investigation was published in
Notice No. 955 of Government Gazette No. 35883 dated 23 November 2012.

Due to an error in the chain of notification to the WTO Safeguard Committee, the Commission

decided to terminate the investigation.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the investigating officers Mr.
Elias Tema at telephone number +27 12 394 3640 or Mr. Busman Makakola at +27 12 394
3380 or at fax number +27 12 394 0518.





